
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

First Charity Week - Exciting Activities for Great Causes! 
 
We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are delighted to announce that Jarrow 
School is organising its very first Charity Week, scheduled to take place from 10th July to 14th July. This 
initiative aims to instil a sense of empathy, compassion, and community spirit in our students, while 
also raising funds and awareness for noble causes. 
 
Throughout the week, we have planned a series of engaging activities that will encourage students to 
actively participate and contribute towards our charitable endeavour. The schedule for each day's 
activities is as follows: 
 
Monday: Dance-A-Thon. Led by Y10 Dance students, PE lessons will take part in a neon Zumba dance-
a-thon, covering four lessons.  
Charity: Chloe and Liam Together Forever Trust 
 
Tuesday: KS3 End of Term Disco. Students through Year 7 – 9 are invited to an evening disco held at 
Jarrow School. Y10 Enterprise students will be providing a tuck shop, raising funds for their chosen 
charity.  
Charity: Hebburn Helps 
 
Wednesday: Bake Sale. Students will have the opportunity to gain a voucher for a special charity cake 
bake at break time.  
Charity: British Heart Foundation 
 
Thursday: Environmental Restoration. Student Council are attending the River Don to support in 
restoring the local area.  
Charity: Tyne Rivers Trust 
 
Friday: Race 4 Life. Students volunteer to take part in a 3km Race 4 Life during the school day, as a 
group, on the school field. 
Charity: Cancer Research UK 
 
We kindly request your support and encouragement to ensure the success of this initiative. Your 
involvement could range from actively encouraging participation in activities to contributing to the 
fundraising efforts.  
 
We believe that engaging in acts of kindness and giving back to society will not only shape our students' 
character but also nurture their sense of social responsibility. Together, we can make a significant 
impact and teach our children the importance of empathy and generosity. 
 
Across all activities students have the opportunity to take part but can also use this as an activity for 
personal sponsorship. Donations can be made via sponsorship forms, our JustGiving page below, or by 
donating items of food / toiletries, particularly for Hebburn Helps. 
 
JustGiving Page: https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jarrow-school-1   
 
More details about each activity, including specific timings and student sign-ups, will be communicated 
directly with students.  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/jarrow-school-1


 

 

We are excited to embark on this meaningful journey with our students and families. Let us come 
together as a community to make a positive difference in the lives of others. If you have any questions 
or would like to know more, please do not hesitate to contact us at 0191 4283200 / 
shannah@jarrowschool.com.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Hannah 
Head of Year 10 
Jarrow School 
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